
 
Forward Exam  
 
Students in grades 3 - 4 in English Language Arts (ELA) and 
mathematics, and grade 4 in Science and Social Studies, will be 
participating in the Forward Exam. One or more sub-tests are 
administered daily during the identified time frame (March 18 - 
April 26).  

 
 
Summer School 
 
Summer School materials have been sent home 
with all BES students. Many new classes will be 
offered, and students will have an opportunity 
to extend their learning this summer. They can 
ride the bus to and from school, eat a free 
breakfast and lunch, and have a lot of fun! 
Please sign up by May 3rd!  
 
The Summer Food Service Program, funded by the U.S. Department of          
Agriculture and administered by the Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction, 
provides nutritious meals to children during the summer. Even if your child is not 
registered for summer school, they are still eligible to attend the breakfast and 
lunch program.  Often, travelers who have children 18 years of age and under, 
are looking for a place to stop for breakfast or lunch.   There are many          
organizations like ours throughout Wisconsin that provide free healthy meals to 
children throughout the summer.  You may use one or more of the following 
resources to find your nearest location: 

 
Call 2- 1-1 
 
2-1-1 is a free, easy-to-remember phone      
number connecting callers with health and  
human services in their community. 
Text 'food' to 877-877 
If you have any questions, please contact us at 
715-758-4850.   
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B.E.S. CONNECTION 

Important Dates: 

• Free Spring Clothing Swap          

April 27 

• Birth to 5 Playgroup 8:30-10am 

May 3rd 

• 4K and 5K Performance             

May 15th 

• Last Day 3K                                 

May 24th 

• No School                                    

May 27th 

• Bay Beach Field Trip                   

May 28th 

• Last day for 4K                            

May 29th 

• Last Day of School KG-4th               

Early Release 12:45pm                   

May 30th 

Contact Us: 
Mr. Grayvold 
Elementary Principal 
715-758-4850 Ext. 811 
grayvbra@bonduel.k12.wi.us  

Mrs. Borowski 
Elementary Administrative Assistant 
715-758-4850 Ext. 818 
borowmon@bonduel.k12.wi.us 

Mrs. Laude 
Elementary Administrative Assistant 
715-758-4850 Ext. 820 
laudeamb@bonduel.k12.wi.us  

Principal’s Page 



School District of Bonduel 

400 W Green Bay St. 

Bonduel, WI 54107 

Phone: 715-758-4850 

School Hours: 8:07a.m. - 3:04p.m. 

Bonduel Elementary 

Bonduel Way 
• Be Responsible 
• Be Respectful 
• Be Safe  
• Be a Bear 

bonduel.k12.wi.us 

Title 1 Conference 

3K, 4K, and Kindergarten       
registration is open! Please 
register your child if they 

are NOT currently       
enrolled. Check out our 

website or call the       
elementary office if you 

have any questions. 

 
The first week in April is always exciting in the world of Title 1. It means that the Wisconsin 
Title 1 Association is hosting their annual two-day training for teachers throughout      
Wisconsin. 
 
This year we were lucky enough to take four teachers to this awesome gathering! Mrs. 
Westrich, Mrs. Salerno, Mrs. Oliver and I headed down to the Dells and got ready to learn. 
Day 1 included two keynote speakers: Stephanie Stoller and Holly Lane. Stephanie talked 
to us about the importance of having multi-tiers of supports for students and Holly 
shared her phonics program called UFLI with us. 
 
Day 2 also included two keynote speakers. 
Julia Lindsey talked to us about fluency in 
the morning and in the afternoon, Brent 
Conway talked to us about how systems 
and    leadership play a huge role in the 
success of a school. 
 
As a teacher we do a lot of teaching, but 
sometimes we need to have some teach us 
as well. It’s safe to say that all four of us 
came home with a bunch of things that we 
learned. We are looking forward to sharing 
it with the staff at BES. 
 
 
 

 
 


